
Submission to the Senate Committee inquiring into the Rights of the Terminally Ill 
(Euthanasia Laws Repeal) Bill 2008 
 
As President of the Northern Territory Voluntary Euthanasia Society, I welcome Senator 
Brown’s bill and strongly support its passage.  Our Society is unique in that it was 
incorporated after voluntary euthanasia legislation had been passed and now is prohibited 
from lobbying our government for legislation for euthanasia, the main goal of a voluntary 
euthanasia society.  Our greatest wish is for the Rights of the Terminally Ill Act 1995 
(ROTI) to be restored. 
 
Judy Dent 
27 March 2008 




